
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5680.00 

 

December 17, 2014 

Mr. John Brazzale 

Plasti-Fab Ltd. 

Box 88 

Crossfield, AB  T0M 0S0 

Via Email: jbrazzale@plastifab.com 

 

Dear Mr. Brazzale: 

 

Re:  Plasti-Fab Ltd. – Environment Act Licence 3098 – Pentane Management 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 4, 2014 describing the pentane management 

plan for the above-noted licensed development.  It is commendable that 55% of your current 

feedstock contain <5% pentane. Your request to extend the due date for a complete conversion of 

the feedstock to <5% pentane content has been approved. The new deadline to comply with the 

requirement of Clause 11(b) is December 31, 2016. In the mean time you are required to provide 

a progress report by December 31, 2015. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada of this 

office at (204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

 

 

c. Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

 Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

 Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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